This message is from the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. Are you a Veteran or do you know of one struggling to afford healthy food? If so, you aren’t alone. Research shows that less than 5% of the nation’s 1.4 million Veterans who don’t have enough to eat are enrolled in an important U.S. government program: the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program, or SNAP. It provides benefits to low-income families so they can afford nutritious food key to health and well-being. To learn how to apply, go to usda.gov and search for Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program. You’ll be directed to your relevant state office to obtain SNAP contact and application information.

